
205 9570 Fifth St, Sidney
$549,000

Show Suite Ready for Viewing! Discover The Rise 
on Fifth by Mike Geric Construction, a premier 
four-storey steel and concrete building featuring 
an array of 1, 2, and 3+ bedroom homes. These 
residences boast spacious, open-concept designs 
and gourmet kitchens equipped with quartz 
waterfall countertops and a built-in Fisher & 
Paykel appliance package. The deluxe living areas 
in some units extend to outdoor patios through 
folding glass walls, complemented by gas fire 
bowls. Indulge in spa-inspired bathrooms with 
floating vanities, mosaic-tiled walk-in showers, and 
deep soaker tubs. The common rooftop patio offers 
stunning views of the Haro Strait, perfect for 
relaxing or entertaining. Additional amenities 
include energy-efficient heating and cooling, home 
automation, secure underground parking, storage 
lockers, bicycle storage, and a pet washing area. 
Situated just steps from the beach, The Rise on 
Fifth is ideal for those seeking the best of 
oceanside living in a vibrant community. (id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 980085

Residential Attached

Sidney South East

1 Bedroom

1 Bathroom

682 SF

634 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 2024

Listed By: The Agency
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